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I would be very much in favor of passing this law. Many other states have this law 

and are creating extra revenue off of it. In my case, I cannot go to Utah and ride on 

their streets because I do not have a state authorized plate. By riding on streets, I am 

mainly going from one road or trail to another. Very much on board for passing this 

law. 

Thank You 


